
Bookham Camera Club Annual Exhibition 
Announcement 19/01/2018 

Introduction: 

We are very pleased to announce that once again our annual exhibition will take place at the 
Leatherhead Theatre running from Thursday 5th April until 28th April 2018. This occasion is the 
opportunity for all members to proudly showcase their work in a public arena and ‘fly the flag’ 
for the club.  
We have seen some fantastic images from you all in the last year and we believe with your help 
and contribution we can put on a very impressive exhibition. 

Next Steps 

* Please begin to look through your catalogue for images you may wish to select for inclusion.    
 Please note: We have a tight schedule (see below) 
* We envisage accepting up to 3 prints and 6 PDI’s per person. 
* This communication will be followed with specific instructions regarding the submission of 

prints and PDI’s. 

Schedule 

* 4th March 2018 - Last date for your PDI versions of the 3 prints you will be submitting 
* 16th March 2018 - Last date for submission of your 6 x PDI’s that will be displayed on our TV 

in a rolling display. 
* From 4th March through to March 29th the exhibition planning team will be curating the 

images. 
* 31st March - Setting up the displays at the theatre  
* 5th April - Start of exhibition.Open evening, competition and judging 
* 14th April (a.m) - “ Meet the photographers’ session 
* 21st April (a.m) - ‘Meet the photographers ‘session 
* 28th April - Dismantle Exhibition 

In the past, many of you have generously given your time to help us with the hanging/
dismantling of the displays in the theatre. As many hands make light work we would vey much 
appreciate volunteers to again make themselves known to the planning team.  

To Follow 

We will follow this communication with detail about the sizes of PDI’s and prints, print 
mounting requirements and the dedicated email address for submission. 

Information and Queries 

All information regarding the exhibition can be found on the club website :- 
Bookhamcameraclub.zenfolio.com 

Please direct any queries to any member of the Planning Team. Bob Lennox, Paul Gale, Barrie 
Parker and Roger Mendham. 

Many Thanks 
Paul Gale


